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June 13, 2018


Roads & Parking Lots Line Painting Services

Addendum III 


Grand Valley State University (GVSU) has issued the following addendum to our request for proposal specifications #218-52:

Michigan's prevailing wage law was repealed on June 6, 2018.  At this time prevailing wage rates will no longer be required by GVSU. Due to this repeal bids received for road and parking lot line painting services have been rejected. We are requesting an updated proposal from your company with the prevailing wage rate requirement removed.

Proposals due:
Monday, June 18, 2018 by 10:00 AM



Thank you for your participation,


Valerie Rhodes-Sorrelle, C.P.M.
Sr. Strategic Sourcing Specialist
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